Debra Thompson

From:

Audrey Samuelson <audreysamuelson0312@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 15, 2021 8:27 AM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Amended masking mandate

My name is Bud Samuelson, I would like to express my concerns on the proposed amendment to the mask mandate. I don't agree with the original Mandate for reasons you've all heard before, but definitely I am against the proposed amendment. I think the assembly is making a serious overreach by imposing fines to the business if someone violates the mandate. The businesses are experiencing a hard time having enough employees to keep the doors open as it is. To make the business have someone guard the door so no one without a mask enters or they could potentially be fined is ridiculous. That would be like making a law that if someone is caught speeding not only will they have to pay the fine but the person or business that sold him the car would also be fined.

Please consider what the consequences could be if you pass this amendment to the local businesses. If you insist on adding a fine to your mandates, leave the enforcing to the local police department and not put the burden on the business owners.

Sincerely

Bud Samuelson

Sent from my iPad